
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARINGS ON 

REZONING  

 

The Iowa Colony Planning and Zoning Commission and the City Council will hold public 

hearings at 7:00 p.m. on March 5, 2024 and March 11, 2024, respectively, at the Iowa 

Colony City Council Chambers, 3144 Meridiana Parkway, Iowa Colony, Texas 77583 

pursuant to the Comprehensive Zoning Ordinance and Unified Development Code, as 

amended, to consider rezoning the following property from Single Family Residential to 

Business and Retail: 

 

Being a 5.34-acre tract of land out of Tract 465, of the Emigration Land Company’s 

Subdivision, Section 3 of the Lavaca Navigation Co’s Survey, Abstract 328, 

recorded in Volume 2, Page 113 of the Deed Records of Brazoria County, Texas, 

being the same called 5.34 acre tract conveyed to Dennis and Suzie Westerman 

recorded in County Clerk’s File No. 1998-035115 of the Official Records of 

Brazoria County, Texas.  

 

All interested persons may be heard concerning the proposed action. A copy of the request for this 

action and a map of the property are available for inspection by any person upon a reasonable 

request made to the undersigned City Secretary at City Hall, telephone 281-369-2471 or at 

www.iowacolonytx.gov.   

        

Kayleen Rosser, City Secretary 

City of Iowa Colony, Texas 


